
NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School Presents Beauty and the Beast! 
Timmins, May 5, 2011:   

O’Gorman High School is busy finalizing the sets,  completing last minute rehearsals, 

making the final costume adjustments, and selling tickets for their upcoming 

performances of Disney’s “Beauty and the Beast” musical. 

This spectacular show will be taking place at O’Gorman High School’s Sylvia Gravel 

Theatre, on May 11, 12, 13, & 14th, 2011, with the curtain rising at 7:30 pm and one 

matinee performance on Saturday, May 14 at 1:00 pm.  Tickets for the show can be 

purchased at the Timmins Square Customer Service Booth, Alfie’s Cigar and Gourmet 

Coffee Bar and at O’Gorman High School.   

Lauri-Ann Loreto Neal, Beauty and the Beast Director/Producer and OHS Department 

Head commented, “We have chosen Beauty and the Beast for this year’s production 

because, not only is the show a definite crowd pleaser, it allows us to highlight the many 

diverse talents shared by the students and staff of O’Gorman High School.” 

Over 100 students and staff members (approximately a quarter of the school 

population), as well as family and community members, will be involved in some aspect 

of this year’s production; either acting, singing, or dancing on stage, designing, building 

and painting sets, sewing costumes, working as stage crew, assisting the cast members 

backstage, controlling the sound and lighting, and working front of house during the 

performances. 

Tickets are selling briskly and we don’t want members of the public to miss the 

opportunity to see this very special performance.  Get your tickets today! 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


